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Schnae, Hayley A - DNR

From: Lance, Dee - DNR
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 11:22 AM
To: Schnae, Hayley A - DNR
Subject: Bogies East Tavern 03-37-219504
Attachments: 20240220112518662.pdf

The Department has received undeliverable letters back - as attached. These letters were then sent standard mail in 
January 2024. As of the date of this email, the Department has not received any call/response from these two people 
with concerns to the Continuing Obligations.  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Dee Lance 
Phone: (715)-697-0632 
Dee.Lance@wisconsin.gov 
 
 




